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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

To:   Mayor and City Council Members  

Steve Parker, City Manager  

 

From:  David Rabago, P.E., CFM, City Engineer 

 

Through:  Rick Cortes, Deputy City Manager  

 

Subject:  Engineering Services Eighth Street Extension and Drainage 

Improvements 

Date:  July 1, 2021 

 
Staff is requesting approval of a professional services agreement with Pape-Dawson 

Engineers, Inc. for engineering services for the Eighth Street Extension and Drainage 

Improvements Project in the amount of $175,661.00.  Pape-Dawson was selected through 

a Request for Qualifications process due to experience with similar projects. 

The scope of work includes design of the extension of Eighth Street from its existing dead 

end to the Railroad right-of-way.  A drainage conveyance system is also proposed, 

consisting of roadside ditches and a culvert crossing that will connect to existing 

downstream channel.  Pape-Dawson will also provide grant administration coordination 

services for this EDA grant funded project. 

Staff recommends approval and will be available to answer any questions at the  

July 6, 2021 City Council Meeting. 

 

  


